

Old Oak Primary School

Telephone 020 8743 7629 Fax 020 8749 8360 Email: admin@oldoak.lbhf.sch.uk

Headteacher: Joseph Brown Deputy Head: Katie Beardsworth School Business Manager: Carina Muschett-Facey (acting)

Site Manager: William Shawcross

Year 5/6 Aspen Autumn Term Newsletter 2020

Dear Parents/carers.

It's so nice to have the children back in school after such an unusual six months. The children have quickly settled into the new 'norm' and are keen to learn.

Please find below the weekly timetable for the Autumn Term. Stick it on the fridge if it helps your child to remember!

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Activities in	P.E			PE	
school				(Mike)	Spellings for
					homework
Your child will					
need					

As you are probably aware Aspen will be taught by both Mrs Khalil and Mrs Joshua. Mrs Khalil will be teaching the class Monday to Wednesday and Mrs Joshua will be teaching Wednesday to Friday.

Thank you for encouraging your child to read at home. This is crucial to your child's development and can be a lovely opportunity to share a story together. Please continue to use TT Rockstars regularly at home.

It is essential that your child has their own water bottle in school every day.

This term PE is on a Monday and Thursday please ensure that your child comes into school wearing the school PE kit.

The termly overview will be available on the website soon. This describes the main topics the children will be studying this term. If you have any interest or questions on the topics the children will be studying or any other aspect of the curriculum please do not hesitate to contact us.

Many thanks Mrs Khalil and Mrs Joshua







